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INTRAMURAL UPDATE 

Intramurals continue during the noon hour.  In  

Gr. 6-8 Flickerball, the Isotopes are this year’s champions.  

They are now playing Floor Hockey. 

Gr. 3-5 are playing Broomball.   

MID-WINTER BREAK 

The last day of classes before the mid-winter break will 

be Friday, February 14th.       

Classes will resume on      

Monday, February 24  (Day 2).  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 12  - Hot Lunch 

February 14 - Last day of school before the Winter 
Break 

February 24 - First day of classes following the 
Winter Break (Day 2) 

February 26 - National Pink Shirt Day 

March 5 & 6 - Student Led Conferences  

 

 
 

 

 

PINK SHIRT DAY   

National Pink Shirt Day is February 26th this year.   Pink 
Shirt Day was established in 2007, after two Nova Scotia 
students, David Shepherd and Travis Price, took action to 
turn the tide against bullies who were targeting a male       
student who wore a pink polo shirt on his first day of school, 
calling him inappropriate names, and threatening him. Mr. 
Shepherd and Mr. Price decided that “enough was enough,” 
went to a nearby store and bought 50 pink shirts to distribute 
and wear at school the next day.  They then emailed      
classmates to get them on-board with their advocacy that 
they dubbed a “sea of pink.” Not only were the  
purchased pink shirts worn, but hundreds of 
students showed up the next day wearing 
their own pink clothing.”  

Let’s show our Mustang support by wearing 
Pink on February 26th! 

CURLING 

In January, the Boys and Mixed Curling Teams 
participated in a Junior Bonspiel in Yorkton.    
Both teams curled three very close games and 
each had a record of 2-1. 

Boys Team  - Jackson C., Conner V., Masen V.,  Nash B.  

Mixed Team  - Jesse S., Kamden B., Aniston N., Jorja S.  

Way to go Mustangs! 

At Junior Districts in Melville, the Boys team consisting of 
Jackson C., Conner V., Masen V., & Kanen N. had a record 
of 2-2.   They were one game away from playing in the    
medal round.     

Congratulations to all curlers on a great season!   

100 Day 

Our Grade 1/2 class will be celebrating 100 days of 
school on February 11th.  

It’s always a very fun day of seeing  

different ways to show what 100 
looks like, whether it be 100    
marshmallows or 100 lego blocks.     

REMEMBRANCE DAY CONTEST 

Our school had three placements in the 2024                
Remembrance Poster/Literary Contest through the 
Royal Canadian Legion Yorkton Branch.   

Deklyn Z.  - 1st Primary Colour Poster 

Taylynn N.  - 2nd Intermediate Black & White Poster 

Kami C.  - 3rd Primary Black & White Poster 

 

Congratulations Mustangs! 
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INDIGENOUS STORYTELLING 

February is Indigenous Storytelling 
Month. 

Students will be listening to guest       
speakers throughout the month and   
learning more about Indigenous heritage 
and culture.  A schedule of speakers is 
listed on the GSSD 
website.  Check 
weekly to see the 
schedule for the 
week.       

ONE SCHOOL ONE BOOK 

Students are continuing to read “The Lion, The 
Witch and the Wardrobe” by C.S. Lewis, as part 
of our One School One Book event this year.  
We will be finishing the book before February 
break.   Thank you to all of our Group Leaders 
from the Gr. 7/8 class for helping Mr. Walker 
with the reading of the chapters.    


